
 
 
You have received this email as you asked to be included in our mail listings, when you hired a costume from us. If you don't wish to receive  our 
newsletters please email us at petticoat.lane@clear.net.nz and ask to be removed from our newsletter list.  

 

    

 

 

 
  

 

 

            

  
 

 

 

 

 

 

Dear Customer,                                                                                            February  2016                                                   

Sunny days ahead now as the weather settles for the February days as schools and work 
places return to the regular routines. Some fun party events on the calender yet though! 
                                                                                                                Gabrielle and the team @ Petticoat Lane 

 

       

March 12th 2016 –are you 
heading West? Join the 
hundreds of folk who 
make the journey to enjoy 
the ‘Best of the West’ on 
the Coast at Hokitika. 

Sample the crazy food , 
dare to drink the 
liquids and remember 
that fancy dress is 
compulsory to have a 
great time with mates. 

    Wacky Wigs 
Back in stock to get 
the New Year rolling 
are some fun 
character and 
colourful standard 
wigs.  

Change your 
appearance instantly or 
get right into a theme 
or era with a quality 
wig. 
Pop in 

today to have a look 
at our full display 
wall. 

 

    

 Join Us On FACEBOOK In 2016  

One click is all it takes to follow our FACEBOOK feed.  
See all the new costumes arriving into the shop and save yourself time ordering online when you can 

see what we have in stock in our Christchurch store. So Click to LIKE today! 

 

  

      Sewing Pattern Clearance 
Summertime clearance of some very cool sewing patterns –

childrens and adults costumes – Historical, Medieval, Renaissance , 

Characters, Pirates …. come in and buy a bag lot and stock up 

before you head for the sewing room to indulge in those cooler day 

projects. 
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